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Terenure/Rathfarnham Area Committee Meeting (2)

Tuesday 5th September 2006

Question No 14 
Question: Cllr S Laing
To ask the Manager why has the Fortfield area not been included in the current programme for a Junk collection.
Reply:
Junk collection was last provided in Fortfield in September 2002.  The service is provided on a five year rotational basis to estates within the County, and accordingly Fortfield was not included in the schedule for 2006.  

